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Fortnightly Newsletter 

What’s been happening in school? 
Our Year 6 children have completed their SATS 
examinations! We won’t get their results until July, but as 
long as the children tried their best, we will be proud of 
them. KS1 have been completing their SATS this week too 
– they do not have the prominence of KS1, however are 
an important point in their school journey. 

We will also be interviewing staff for September (and Y5/6 
after half term) during the week beginning 22nd May. We 
will update parents when the appointments are made and 
the next newsletter will include a short pen portrait to 
introduce those people to our school community.  
 
Attendance 
As a school, we set a target for our children to have an attendance rate of at least 97%. The attendance 
from Tuesday 9th May to Friday 19th of May has been 96.7%! Well done everyone! Keep it up! 
 
Diary Dates: 
Please see below for a brief overview of dates for the next two weeks. 

o Wednesday 24th May Y2/3 Cricket Club after school 
o Monday 29th May – Half Term Week  
o Monday 5th June - West Kirby Transition Meeting with Year 6 girls (in normal school hours) 

Friends of St Peter’s Chair 
We are still looking for a chair of the Friends of St Peter’s committee! This is an important role in ensuring 
that works closely alongside the school and leadership to 
support the school in providing enrichment and support to 
school! 
 
The chair's responsibilities 

• Chairs and facilitates meetings in a manner that 
encourages everyone to contribute 

• Sets the date and agenda for meetings and keeps 
the discussion on track 

• Delegates tasks to committee members 
• Ensures decisions are implemented 
• Liaises with the school about fundraising priorities 
• Welcomes and motivates new volunteers 
• Is a designated signatory on the PTA bank account 
• Ensures the PTA is registered with regulatory bodies 

e.g., the Charity Commission, and submits reports 
where necessary 

If this sounds like you, please get in touch with the school 
office:  schooloffice@stpeters-heswall.wirral.sch.uk 
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Half term activities! 

  

Kind regards, 

  

Michael Parry 
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